
To whom it may concern, 
 
The "Dash 1" amendment to SB 978 represents the most extreme attack on Oregon gun owners ever. 
Among its many pointless and dangerous provisions are the changes to the definition of "public 
buildings" .  
 
Under this amendment a law abiding Oregonian could become a felon simply by being near a building 
controlled by any government agency or school. 
 
I urge you to vote no on this extreme attack on our rights! 
 
Matt Canham 
 


